[music]
The past year has been a time of pride and a unifying sense of community for us.
A time in which, as officers and employees of the CBA, we celebrated the 15th anniversary of the establishment of the Bureau.
In this special year for us, we have been awarded a banner and a patron was chosen.
A number of international meetings and conferences were held.
[bookmark: _GoBack]During a ceremony attended by the President, officers were awarded state decorations.
The Training and Conference Centre in Lucień was named after the President of the Republic of Poland Lech Kaczyński.
The celebrations were accompanied by a number of charitable and volunteer initiatives in which we were all involved.
Among other things, we have donated blood.
We donated to foundations, orphanages, hospices and animal shelters.
We did not avoid sporting competition this year either.
We remembered the heroes...
We involved our families in the celebrations. We cleaned up the forest together and our children created beautiful patriotic artwork.
More years of service are ahead of us. We remember that we always act on behalf of the interest of the State.


